

## Parent/Student Procedures

"preserving our culture through the arts...

## **ENTRY**:

- Drop dancer off at the front door or escort younger children into the building.
- Due to restrictions, students will not be allowed to enter the studio until 5 minutes before the class.
- Make sure that your child is arriving in dance attire aside from street shoes with their own water bottle. Students will not be permitted to lend/borrow clothes or practice skirts, shoes, hats or props.
- If there is a line, wait at the designated spaces until the teacher or staff member can take temperatures.
- Be prepared to verbally confirm that no one in your household is experiencing COVID-19 symptoms.
- Hand Sanitizer is available in each dance room as well as in the lobby.
- Dressing rooms and water fountains will be closed until further notice.
- Bathrooms and Lobby will have capacity restrictions.
- All dancers must bring a sanitized mat or towel for all classes.
- All dancers will respect 6-foot distancing in every classroom.
- Autopay will be strongly suggested to reduce traffic in the office and all payments must be paid by the first class.

## PICK UP:

- Please arrive no earlier than 5 minutes before class is dismissed.
- Enter the building through the front door or wait in the parking lot.
- Stand in designated spaces until students are dismissed.

OR

- Call the office (505-880-1488) to notify teachers that you have arrived in the parking lot.